
 

 

 

26th February 2021 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
The area outside our school is busy in the morning and at the end of the school day. Some drivers 
park irresponsibly, potentially placing children in danger. Please help create a 5-minute protective 
Walking Bubble around our school so that everyone can travel safely and actively to school.  
 
By completing and returning the tear off slip below, you are committing to protecting the lives of all 
the children and families who attend our school. Your example will encourage other parents to also 
#StaySafeGetActive on their journey to school.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Headteacher  

Ryhall CE 

Academy 

Don’t 


